
CITY OF HASKELL, TX 
30 YD ROLL-OFF 

FOR BULKY AND GREEN WASTE ITEMS 
LOCATED NEXT TO LANDFILL 

 
The City of Haskell is continuing to provide a temporary roll-off container, next to 
the landfill, to accommodate your bulky items and green waste. Hours accepting 
this waste will begin on Tuesday, December 21st.  The schedule will be every 

Tuesday and Thursday from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.  We’re unable to accept 
hazardous waste, batteries, oil, tires, items with freon, asbestos material, 

industrial waste and other items per TCEQ guidelines. The fee will be $28.00 per 
ton / minimum fee of $15.50. For any questions call City Hall 940-864-2333 

 


